
309 E. Woodlawn Avenue                                     

Hastings, MI  49058 

269.948.8004 

Contact Us  
Church Website: hastingsbaptist.com 

Church Directory: hbc.breezechms.com 
Online Giving:  https://hbc.breezechms.com/give/online  

Church Office Email: office@hastingsbaptist.com 
Pastor Matt’s Email: pastor.matt@hastingsbaptist.com 

 

Church WiFi Connection                                                                                                        
Go to HBC_Guest                                                                                                      
Pull up web browser to enter password: HBChurch 

Order of Worship 

Grace Notes, Jesus Is The Living Stone                                

Announcements                                                         

Congregational Song . . . . . . . . . . . .I Want To Know You 

Congregational Song . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .   It’s Your Grace  

Congregational Song . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Holy Spirit 

Guest Missionaries, Trenton & Hanna Shields 
 ABWE  Appointees to Australia 

Solo, Rebecca Shaver                                                

Congregational Song . . . . . . . . . Let Your Kingdom Come 

Deacon Contacts                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Matt Moser (Pastor) 269.908.0964 
Tony Frith (Chairman) 269.908.2244  
Kendrew Mueller (Vice Chairman) 269.838.4685     
Joshua Haywood (Secretary) 269.804.7605                    
John Geisland 269.945.5418      Roger Gibson 269.948.3965  
Bob Griffin 269.986.0343    Brad Peterson 616.915.6390 
Robert Shafer 269.953.0630       Rick Volosky 269.331.0535                                                                                                                                                                                                                              
          Bill Wetzel 616.745.1671   

October 9-15,2022 

SUNDAY    

Sunday School . . . . . . . . . .  . . . . . . . . . . . . 9:15-10:15 am 

Morning Worship Service . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 10:30 am 

Missions Committee | Room 1 | after church 

Grace Notes (Orchestra)  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 4:45-5:45 pm 

High School Teens Dinner | Open Door . . . . .  5:45-6:15 pm 

High School Youth Group  | Open Door . . . . .  6:15-8:00 pm 

MONDAY  

Children’s Ministries Training | Room 1 . . . . . . . . . 10:00 am 

Karate | Gym . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 6:30-8:00 pm 

TUESDAY 

Foyer Work Day . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 9:00 am 

Security Meeting | Library . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 6:00 pm 

Men’s Basketball | Gym . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  6:30 pm 

Ladies Bible Study | Open Door . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 7:00 pm 

WEDNESDAY 

Kids’ Connection . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .   6:30-8:00 pm 

Middle School Youth Group | Open Door . . . .   6:30-8:00 pm 

Bible Study & Prayer | Auditorium . . . . . . . . . . . . .  6:30 pm 

THURSDAY  

Christian Education Committee Meeting | Library . . . 6:30 pm 

Worship Team Rehearsal | Auditorium . . . . . . . . . . 7:00 pm 

FRIDAY 

Sort HBC Photos | Library . . . . . . . . . . . .9:30 am-12:30 pm 

Volleyball | Gym . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  9:30 am 

SATURDAY 

Men’s Breakfast | Room 1 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .   8:00 am 

Basketball | Gym . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  9:00 am 

OCTOBER UPCOMING EVENTS  

16  Youth Leaders Meeting | after church | Open Door 

      Sisters of Faith @ Donnah J. Home 

17 Children’s Ministries Training | Room 1  

      Out Reach Committee Meeting | Foyer 

18 Deacon Board Meeting | Room 1 

22 Children’s Ministries Training in a day | Room 1 

Dr. Matt Moser 
Lead Pastor 

 

Matt Hutchens 
Pastor 

October 9, 2022 
HASTINGS BAPTIST CHURCH  

TRENTON & HANNA SHIELDS 
 

Preparing to Serve the Lord in Sydney Australia 
ABWE 



Thank you for visiting with us today here at Hastings Baptist 

Church.  It is our desire to make you feel at home and be 

welcomed as a part of our family.  If you are seeking a church 

home where the Bible is preached and God is loved, please 

consider getting to know more about Hastings Baptist Church.  If 

there is any way we can pray for you or in some other way touch 

your life, please let us know.  May the Lord bless you greatly. 
 

Hastings Baptist Leadership 

If you’re visiting with us 

today, we’re glad you’re here!  

We would love to get to know 

you better and help you 

connect with our church 

family. 

How to connect… 

1.  Fill out a communication card in the seatback in the           

auditorium, drop the completed card in a black box next to 

the table in the foyer or hand it to Pastor after the service.  

2. Attend at least three Sunday Morning Worship services.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Attending more than one Sunday gives you a much better feel 

for the church. 

3. Get involved in the Adult Bible Fellowship/Sunday School 

hour or ask about joining a Growth Group.  These are great 

opportunities to interact, grow spiritually, and make new 

friends who care about you and your relationship with God. 

4. Build relationships and get to know others.  As you open up 

and share your interests and needs with others, you will 

probably find someone who can readily identify with you.  

5. Stop by the Welcome Center located in the foyer.  It would be 

our pleasure to give you a book with additional information 

about the church and answer any questions you have.  

W e  a r e  s o  g l a d  y o u ’ r e  h e r e !   

MISSIONS SPOTLIGHT  
 

For the month of October we are featuring  Jonathan Rust. He has 
been with ABWE for 40 years, 38 years in Portugal. He is currently in 
the States visiting family and his supporting churches. Pray for him 
as he travels and the church in Portugal. Send an email to encourage 
him at:  jonrust57@gmail.com. 

 

Time Change for High School Youth Group: 
During the school year, we will be providing dinner for the 
High School youth every Sunday night before youth group. 
The dinner will be open from 5:45 -6:15 pm;  
 Youth group will then be from 6:15 -8:00. 
 

Middle School Youth Group — Wednesday 6:30-8:00pm 
 

 
 

Sunday Morning Children’s Ministry Schedule for  
October 16, 2022 

 

Nursery Sunday School  Church Service 
Carol Bolthouse   Carol Bolthouse, Sam Mills  
 

2’s & 3’s Sunday School  Children’s Church 
Teacher: Diana Mueller  Teacher: Brenda Putman  
Helper:  Denise Gibson   Helper:  Kim Aseltine 
 

4’s & 5’s Sunday School  Children’s Church 
Teacher: Anna Haywood Teacher: Rob Shafer  
Helper: Jess Eaton            Helper: Hannah Rodd 

Seniors Potluck & Hymn Sing October 18th  @ noon  
Ted & Karen Peterson’s Home (6117 E. Dowling Rd, Nashville, MI 

49073). All retirees are welcome. Please bring a dish to pass. 

GIVING SUMMARY  
Last Week’s Offering:  

$6,988.44 (-$1,668.52)  
Offering YTD: $310,862.30 

Expenses YTD: $301,929.73 

Ways to Give  
Your Tithes & Offerings  
✓ Put in the gray boxes in the foyer  
✓ Mail them to the church 
✓ Online at: https:  
       hbc.breezechms.com/give/online  

 

Children’s Ministries Training 
In June, we welcomed Marrena from Kids 4 Truth for some great 
training. If you missed some or all of it, we are providing two 
opportunities for you to get this very necessary training as we 
continue to use the K4T curriculum during Kids’ Connection on 
Wednesday evenings at HBC. There are two options: 

Option A: Mondays (Sept. 19-Oct. 17) at 10:00 in Room 1  
Option B: Saturday, October 22 in Room 1, 9:00am-2:15 pm 

Fall Harvest Love Offering                                        

This year’s offering will be collected on Sunday, November 20th and 
will be split evenly between Alpha Women’s Center of Barry County 
and the foyer remodel project.  The Deacon Board is also 
recommending we use a dollar-for-dollar match with money from 
the Barb Swift estate that was donated to the church.  

Here are ways you can help with our Halloween Outreach: 
• Sign up to help with a Carnival Game at the ’Get Involved’ 

board in the foyer.  
• We are in need of individually wrapped candy. Bring the 

candy to the church office by October 30th.  

We are looking for an active member to be involved and oversee the 
Friday volleyball ministry. See Kim DesVoignes in the office. 

Mark Your Calendar:  We will be offering Child Behavioral Training 
on Saturday November 12th to all teachers, leaders, and helpers who 
work with our children of any age.  

Complete the  
“Know Your Church” Congregational Survey 

Church Family, In order to help us get to know you better, we would 
like each of you to complete a survey. This will help us to be able to 
serve you as best as we possibly can as well as diagnose our strengths 
and weaknesses and help us make improvements in our overall church 
health. If you are on our email list, you received an email with the link. 
If you did not, here is the link: https:// churchhealthreport.com/ 
survey/?s=NGPKXU1. Please take 15-20 minutes to prayerfully 
complete the survey. There are 160 items in the survey. If you do not 
have internet, there are paper copies in the church office.  
Please complete the survey by Wednesday October 19th. 
This survey was sent out a few months ago, if you have completed it  
you do not have to do it again.  Thank you for your input. 

Direct Your Dollars   Save the receipt from each visit to Family Fare 
(or each Fast Lane order), and you can help your faith-based 
organization (HBC) earn money through Direct Your Dollars. For 
every $150,000 in receipts participating organizations collect, Family 
Fare – through our parent company, SpartanNash – will donate 
$1,000. We are currently at $112,747. You can bring your Family 
Fare receipts to the church office or see Pauline Clow. 


